
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 27 By Councillor Dobbin for answer by 

the Convener of the Housing, 
Homelessness and Fair Work 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 31 August 2023 

   

Question (1) Given many residents have now been waiting over a year to 

have windows replaced, and with the winter rapidly 

approaching, can the Convener explain in detail why the 

tendering process has taken so long to appoint a new 

contractor. 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Given the failure of the process, why have Councillors not 

been briefed on the inordinate delays affecting constituents. 

Answer (2)  

   

   

 
 


